
 

 

 
         Date: 24 Oct 2022 
 
 
 

 

Dear KJS Families, 

After the October break, our single subject specialists will be hosting 
a series of presentations for our parent community. The aim of these presentations will be to share 
information regarding the learning that is taking place outside of your child’s regular classrooms (i.e. 
Chinese, Library, PE, and Music).    

The first of this series will be hosted by our Chinese team and our Head of Library and Information 
Literacy. 

  

The details are as follows: 

Date: October 25th 

Time: 4:00 - 4:30 pm 

Zoom Link 

Meeting ID: 818 502 5817 

Passcode: LIB 

  

There is no need to sign up for these, just connect via the Zoom link. Please note, the sessions will 
also be recorded for you to access. 

Warm Regards, 

Dawn Doucette 

https://mandrillapp.com/track/click/31051876/zoom.us?p=eyJzIjoiLS1Bd1BZSllGb1BTaHd6X0xfWDF0Z203N0NrIiwidiI6MSwicCI6IntcInVcIjozMTA1MTg3NixcInZcIjoxLFwidXJsXCI6XCJodHRwczpcXFwvXFxcL3pvb20udXNcXFwvalxcXC84MTg1MDI1ODE3P3B3ZD1XbHBPUkhkM1pHZFRhMHB4V0V4UlJXMVNhbUpqWnowOVwiLFwiaWRcIjpcImI3NmFlOTdlZDJhMDQ2ZTBhYTcwNzkyNDNkOGZlNGNlXCIsXCJ1cmxfaWRzXCI6W1wiNDNkNjkyZjMwNDYxYzFiMDY2ODhlM2EyNjUzMTJjYTdlNTljNGNlYlwiXX0ifQ

